
2024

Your Vote Influences the 
Future of the Profession!

asrt.org/vote

The 2024 ASRT election takes place Feb. 13-March 5. 

Be prepared to cast your votes for the candidates 
who will help influence the ASRT and the profession.  

Review the sample ballot. 

Read the candidates’ position statements. 

Visit the ASRT Communities to ask the 
candidates questions and read their answers 
on important topics.


